
nity to build stronger 

business relationships 

amongst women entre-

preneurs in Wandsworth. 

Such a lovely event!  

WoW Enterprise Club 

and 40 other organisa-

tions have been invited by 

the Worshipful Mayor of 

Wandsworth Cllr Juliana 

Annan to the Mayor’s   

Parlor to celebrate the 

launch of Women's     

Business Support        

Network, as an opportu-

WoW Enterprise Club 

attended the network-

ing business breakfast 

and panel discussion at 

the Access to Finance 

event at the Battersea 

Art Centre, as part of 

Wandsworth Enterprise 

Hub. 

Professional guest 

speakers led us through 

a discussion on how to 

achieve financial growth 

in this year and work-

shops were helpful with  

guidance on how to get  

funding and pitch for 

finance, as well as on 

how to get more money 

by diversifying the reve-

nue.   

We will continue to 

support single Mothers 

to become entrepre-

neurs to  solve their 

employability problem.    

Photo from left: Magda. 

Feli, Senia and Dominika 

Reception in Mayor’s Parlor 
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WoW Parent  

Forum is   

on every first 

Monday of the 

month from                           

12 -1pm  

 

WoW Enterprise   

Club Zoom        

networking every     

Wednesday  from          

10am—11am  

 

WoW weekly                 

Inter-Generational 

food deliveries    

 

WoW Karate 

Every Saturday 

term time  from 

10am-12 



WoW Parent Forum is a democratic platform for all parents to 

discuss any issues they might have whilst raising their family. 

In the last 16 years we have discussed almost all topics in     

relation to having  happy children starting with education, 

homework clubs, afterschool activities and afterschool care to 

health, disabilities, housing, school transition, knife crime and 

playgrounds. We had  a lot of success in solving some of the 

problems by organising afterschool clubs, trips for people with   

disabilities, intergenerational program and employment for  

single mums, but we had the most success  in solving these 

problems together as a group. 

Photo: WoW Mums in Caius House on Saturday mornings 

WoW Mums have presented our Solar Car-

Parks environmental project at the Design for 

the Climate Emergency event, which is a part of  

London Design Festival. This festival is funded by 

Mayor of London to include the public in the 

new design of our environment and to show 

how the design plays a crucial part in future of 

Net Zero London.  Wandsworth Council is 

keen to include the citizens in creating and    

designing sustainable cities and to slow down 

the climate emergency.      

 Photo: Megan, Senia and Dan at the Chocolate 

Films Studio in Nine Elms  

WoW award winning Inter-generational project, 

helping our elderly in our community, is entering its 

14th year. We have organised a special community 

WoW Event in Homleigh Court on 20th October  

at 1pm to celebrate the bridging of the gap between 

generations in Battersea, led by WoW Mums. This 

Tea Party is a part of Brighter Living project          

organised by Wandsworth Council to support the 

vulnerable people in our borough and to bring   

people together. 

Thank you to A&P foundation for their continual 

support and especially to our volunteer Joe            

Wieczorek (in the photo) for driving and delivering 

the food to our elderly friends.  

We will continue to support our elderly neighbors 

in Battersea lodges this winter with our regular, 

weekly, free food deliveries. We feel that they 

should not be neglected and as our elderly friends, 

they should be included in all community events.  
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